




Item 4: Closing Comments and Next Steps 

Mr. Lavender suggested revising the Subcommittee Input document based on today's discussions and 

sending it back to the members for any final edits. 

Based on feedback from today's meeting, a document will be produced for the 

subcommittee's review prior to the full task force meeting on September 17, 2021. 

Recordings of Task Force and Subcommittee meetings can be found at the SHaPE SC website. 
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